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Nowra Bridge project 
Traffic changes on the Princes Highway and Bolong Road | June 2023

Upcoming night work on the Princes 
Highway 
Pavement work will be carried out next week 
on the southbound lanes of the Princes 
Highway between Mattes Way and Illaroo 
Road.  

For the safety of workers and road users, 
both northbound and southbound traffic on 
the Princes Highway will be reduced to a 
single lane and a reduced speed limit of 40 
km/h will be in place.  

To minimise the impacts to road users, work 
will be carried out over two nights between 
6pm and 7am on Wednesday 14 June and 
Thursday 15 June 2023, weather permitting. 

When this work is complete, the southbound 
lanes on the Princes Highway between 
Mattes Way and Illaroo Road will shift east. 
This is required so work in the middle of the 
highway can be carried out to replace road 
pavement and construct concrete medians. 

Temporary closure of Bolong Road 
Bolong Road will be closed between the 
Princes Highway and Beinda Street while 
this night work is carried out, between 6pm 
and 7am on Wednesday 14 June and 
Thursday 15 June 2023, weather permitting.  

Detours will be in place with light vehicles 
detoured via Beinda Street, and heavy 
vehicles detoured via Railway Street, then 
Cambewarra Road and Meroo Road. Resident 
and business access will be maintained from 
the Beinda Street intersection with Bolong 
Road.  

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information please contact our project team:  

1800 331 713  
NowraBridgeProject@transport.nsw.gov.au  
nswroads.work/NowraBridge  

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 331 713. 

 

 


